Dollars for Scholars committee met on Tuesday, June 20th at 6:00 in the conference room at Vision Bank in Huxley.  Sarah Battani, Tara Haessig, De Malone, Jody Calvert, Amy Metcalf, Kristine Purcell and Shauna Walther were present for the meeting. 

The first event on the agenda that was discussed was Trivia Night at Prairie Fest.  Amy is putting together questions for at least 8 rounds of trivia. The theme for this year’s Prairie Fest is “Take 2”. The Pork Tornados are returning after their playing time was cut short last year due to weather. The cost per trivia player will remain at $10. With teams having a maximum of 6 players. Amy is also going to get a Sign Up Genius available for early sign ups. If you sign up early you will be given a free drink ticket. Sign up is also available the night of trivia too.  After discussing other options, we decided cash will be the only form of payment. Bob Krause has generously offered to be the MC again this year. We will work on getting a few prizes to give away in between rounds. Sarah is going to make a flyer for us to make copies of to hang around town. Most of the committee will be available to help the night of trivia. 
Next, we talked about how to gain more committee members. We discussed having a table with flyers at the elementary schools at Back To School Night. Deb and Tara will work on that. Other ideas were just seeing if people could help with just one event or help with just one task that Dollars For Scholars does. If doesn’t have to be a huge commitment. We would welcome any available help with anything. Our next meeting is August 3. It will be at Vision Bank in Huxley at 6pm. Anyone interested to see what it is about are welcome to join us. 
